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In light of COVID-19, the Stanford-O’Connor Family Medicine Residency program 
rapidly moved to telemedicine. In order to better prepare residents for this transition, 
we developed educational resources for residents to improve their telemedicine skills. 
Please see the following links for each resource. 
 
 

Didactic Recording 
(50 minutes, hosted by Zoom) 

 
http://bit.ly/OCHtelemedlecture  

 

Didactic Slides 
 
 

http://bit.ly/OCHtelemedslides 

Infographic Handout  
 
 

http://bit.ly/OCHtelemed101 

 
 
Questions or feedback? Please email ​hae@gwmail.gwu.edu​ and 
kmzwicky@gmail.com​. 
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